
 
 
 
 
 

        April 29, 2020 

 

Dear High School Parents & Guardians, 

 

I hope that you and your families are all doing well.  Today as I was working, I looked out the 

window and saw that the trees were starting to flower, a true sign of spring! 

 

I am writing to you this evening to provide you with important schedule changes and additions along, 

with some information from some of the teachers.  Please check your child’s Google Calendar for the 

links to these meetings along with the meeting for classes previously scheduled.  Later this week, I 

will also be sending you an individualized schedule for your child that will give you a graphical 

representation of all of the classes and meetings that your child has scheduled each week.  This could 

act as a graphic organizer to help your child get ready for school each day.   

 

Added to the Schedule: 

• High School Art, taught by Mr. Buckmaster – Friday, 1:00 – 1:45 pm 

• High School Martial Arts for 9th & 10th Grade Students, taught by Ms. Rivera – Monday, 1:00 
– 1:45 pm 

• High School Martial Arts for 11th & 12th Grade Students, taught by Ms. Rivera – Monday, 
12:00 – 12:45 pm 

• High School Health, taught by Mrs. Freeland – Friday, 1:45 – 2:30 pm, is only for High School 
students (was at 1PM on Friday) 

 

Changes to the Schedule: 

• High School OT has been changed to Friday at 10:45 – 11:30 am.  There are two smaller 
meetings at this time.  Only students who regularly received OT are invited to these classes.  
Please check the Google Calendar for the Meeting Link.   
 

Some information that I was asked to share with you: 

• From Mr. Buckmaster about Art Class:  Please bring to art class paper, pencils, an eraser, 
colored pencils and/or markers to be able to participate in class. 

• From Ms. Rivera about Martial Arts:  Please makes sure that you have some open space 
around you to participate and wear something comfortable.  Ms. Rivera asks that you do not 
bring food with you to martial arts and that you have your camera on so that she can see 
your “moves”.   

• From Mrs. Freeland, School Nurse:  As Summit will continue to teach remotely, we are still 
mandated by MA law to keep current health records. If your child has any medication 
changes, health changes, diagnosis changes or has been seen by a physician, please continue 
to forward those medical documents to my office via email.  If you or your student have any 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
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Please take a moment at complete the Summit Academy Parent Survey that was sent out earlier 

today.  If you have already completed it Thank You!  Your thoughts about how things are going are 

very important to us. 

 

As always, please reach out if there is anything that I can do to help you and your child. 

 

Regards, 

Alicia 

 

 

Alicia Gram 

Assistant Program Director 

Director, Summit University Residence 

Summit Academy 

15 Jamesbury Dr. 

Worcester, MA 01609 

 


